

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD.



SAFETY INFORMATION

4/91

VECTOR, XEROX PILOT CHUTES

At the STC Meeting of the 13th March 1991 it was decided to 'suspend' Safety Notice 3/90 which referred to the above pilot chutes, until the STC Meeting on the 24th April 1991.

This suspension is so that the subject of these pilot chutes can be re-discussed by STC, as new information is to be presented.

Tony Butler National Coach & Safety Officer

15th March 1991

Distribution

All CCIs Advanced Riggers